

Kilburn Vale Estate is finding new ways to help separate our waste to increase recycling and save money.

It is £50 cheaper per tonne to recycle rather than dispose of waste. If we can increase the amount of waste that can be recycled then we can reduce the financial and environmental costs of waste disposal, saving the money we spend on waste to spend on other services.

If waste materials are not separated then they cannot be recycled cost effectively. Similarly, food waste cannot be composted if it contains non-organic materials like plastic bags and packaging.

Get involved in designing better ways of recycling in Kilburn Vale Estate.

Come and share your views and experiences on rubbish disposal and recycling at a public meeting on

Wednesday 27th January 2016, 6.30pm – 8pm at:

Sycamore Hall Sycamore Court 27a West End Lane London NW6 4QJ

Workshop participants will receive shopping vouchers in appreciation of their involvement

Call Adam Thorpe on 0207 514 8714 or email on a.thorpe@csm.arts.ac.uk Any queries: email flaminia@f5ivepresents.com or call Esther on 020 7328 8118



